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Clarification of Instructions 

To: Prospective bidders for RFP regarding Electronics Recycling Collection Services (12-

OP-003) 

From: Roger Guzowski, Contract and Procurement Manager, CRRA 

Date: November 9, 2011 

Re: Clarification of Instructions regarding deadline for  Notice of Interest Forms 

If you have already submitted a NOTICE OF INTEREST form for this RFP, you can ignore 

this clarification. 

 

If you have not yet submitted a form, but are intending to do so, I just noticed that there is an 

erroneous date on the Notice of Interest form in our RFP.  The deadline dates specified for that 

form in the NOTICE TO FIRMS and INSTRUCTIONS TO PROPOSERS are correct.  The 

deadline for the Notice of Interest form is 3pm Tuesday November 15, 2011.  

 

A corrected form has been posted to the CRRA website as of the end of business today. 

 


